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MINUTES FOR THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE 
YOUTH ADVISORY COMMISSION 

TEEN CENTER 
5107 ASTOR AVENUE, COMMERCE, CALIFORNIA 

 
MONDAY, MARCH 5, 2018 AT 7:00 PM 

CALL TO ORDER 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chairperson Rodriguez at 
7:08 p.m. 

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
AND INVOCATION 

Commissioner Rivera led those present in the salute to the flag. 

ROLL CALL Chairperson                     Rodriguez 
Vice Chairperson             Sainz 
Commissioner  Arroyo, Rivera, Trandifur                                                           

WELCOME/INTRODRUCTIONS  
PUBLIC COMMENT   
APPROVAL OF MINUTES Chairperson Rodriguez made a motion to approve the minutes of 

the Regular Scheduled Meeting of February 5, 2018, Vice 
Chairperson Sainz seconded the motion, which passed 
unanimously.    
 

STRATEGIZE FOR AN ANTI-
BULLYING EVENT 
 

Senior Recreation Leader Liliana Magana informed the 
commission that she met with Social Services Coordinator’s 
Eduardo Saucedo and Moyra Garcia to discuss incorporating an 
anti-bullying event in to one of their existing programs.  Ms. 
Magana distributed and collected a survey that was developed 
by the Community Services Department.  The questionnaire will 
provide the Social Services Coordinator’s with a better 
understanding of what the youth are feeling in order to determine 
if there is anyone that may need additional assistance.  This 
survey will also be used to develop the material that will be 
presented at the anti-bullying event in order to most 
appropriately fit the needs of their audience.   
 
The Commission was also advised that Mr. Marquez would like 
to place a hold on request funding because he would like to have 
this event added in to an existing program.  
 

MENTORING EVENT      The Commission tabled this item until the next commission 
meeting.       
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STAFF REPORTS 

 
Senior Recreation Leader Liliana Magana reported on the 
following: 

 
Spring break program and trips have been scheduled.  The 
trip costs are affordable and the Teen Center has received 
positive feedback.  
 
In order to advertise the Teen Center’s spring break events, 
a tri-fold has been created and is being mailed out to every 
home that has youth ranging in ages from 11-18.  One 
major event that continues to be popular is the pre-teen trip 
to Camp Commerce.  
  

COMMISSION REPORTS  

ADJOURNMENT There being no further business, Chairperson Rodriguez 
adjourned the meeting at 7:13 p.m. until April 2, 2018, at 7 p.m. 
at the Teen Center. 

 


